
 
 

February 8, 2016 

Support Hawaii House Bill 2433 
Protecting Consumer Access to Natural Health Practitioners 

Great news! Hawaii introduced H.B. 2433, a bill protecting access to traditional, complementary and 
alternative health care practitioners in Hawaii! Please thank Rep. Hashem, the sponsor of H.B. 2433, for 
introducing the bill and ask your own legislators to help it get scheduled for a hearing! H.B. 2433 was 
triple referred to the House Committees on Health, Consumer Protection and Judiciary on February 1, 2016. If 
passed, Hawaii would join ten other states in protecting the thousands of wonderful complementary and 
alternative practitioners in Hawaii offering sought-after natural health options for consumers. Take Action 
Here by Entering Your Zip Code to send a message to Rep. Hashem and to your own legislators to support 
H.B. 2433. Click Here to Read the Bill. 

 
Please support H.B. 2433 because it is the perfect solution for Hawaii’s long term desire to have a law that 
protects access to its thousands of traditional, complementary and alternative health care practitioners such as 
herbalists, traditional naturopaths, wellness consultants, and many others who are providing great services to 
health seekers in Hawaii. 

 
The new law, already passed in ten other states, would provide a state exemption for those non- invasive 
complementary and alternative health care practitioners who avoid a specific list of prohibited conduct, such as 
puncturing the skin or administering prescription drugs or telling people to go off their treatments recommended 
by their licensed health care professional, and who give out the disclosure information listed in the bill, such as 
contact information, education and training, and the nature of the services to be rendered. 

 
Hawaii Health Seekers deserve to have maximum options protected for themselves as they work to explore 
and their wellness and health. Click Here to Take Action and Support HB 2344. 
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